
IQ  Panel

Faster, Better Range

• PowerG with Dual SRF

• LTE & Wi-Fi Dual Path

• Bluetooth 4.2

• Z-Wave 700 Series


Built-in 8MP Panel 
Camera w/ FlexTilt

• 8MP 120° wide-angle 

camera w/ FlexTilt

• Peek-in

• Disarm Photos

• Alarm Videos

Quadsound Speakers 
w/ IQ Base

• Clear and loud text-to-

speech

• Best 2-way voice

• Music streaming 

Music Streaming

• Stream music from your 

phone

• 4 watt speakers

• IQ Base


THE BEST JUST GOT BETTER 



IQ Base

. ..Table stand 
subwoofer for great 
sound and easy 
installation

Best 2-way voice 
utilizing QuadSound 
and 3 built-in MEM 
microphones 

It’s the best sound 
ever experienced in 
a security and smart 
home panel 

Play music, 
podcasts, or panel 
chimes clearly



 8MP Panel Camera

Disarm Photos sent 
to smartphone with 
name, date, and 
time of system 
disarming


“Peek In” on 
demand or when 
the panel's camera 
detects motion

In an alarm, the IQ 
Panel records up to 
4 minutes of video 
footage

Face Recognition 
with unexpected 
activity alerts



Music Streaming

Bluetooth music 
streaming from 
smartphone

Take music 
Streaming to the 
next level with the 
IQ Base

Clearer and louder 
voice text-to-
speech

Uses IQ Panel’s four 
4-watt speakers for 
excellent sound



Voice Control

Compatible with 
Amazon Echo, 
Google Home and 
iPhone devices

“Google, tell 
alarm.com to lock 
my front door”

“Hey Siri, run my 
leaving scene”

“Alexa, arm my 
security system”



Mobile App

Mobile control allows 
you to arm the security 
system, lock doors, view 
cameras, and receive 
notifications and alerts 
from your smartphone


Set automation rules 
such as, “when I leave 
my geofence, arm my 
security system, lock my 
front door, and adjust 
my thermostat.” 

Make your home smart 
with rules such as, 
“when door left open, 
adjust thermostat” or 
“turn exterior lights on 
at sunset”

View indoor, outdoor, 
and doorbell cameras 
from anywhere! 



Bluetooth Touchless Disarming

Pair up to 5 
smartphones with 
the IQ Panel

Create smart rules 
to unlock doors, 
adjust the 
thermostat, turn on 
lights

Secure, Encrypted, 
and Individually 
Authenticated

When system 
armed in “Away” 
mode, coming 
home disarms 
security system 
automatically



Live Answer

Answer the door 
from the IQ Panel 
or IQ Remote with 
excellent resolution

Lock & unlock

Door and Arm or 
Disarm IQ Panel

Compatible with 
Skybell and 
Aarm.com Doorbell

Talk & hear 
responses from the 
front porch



Live View

Talk and hear 
responses, from the 
camera’s, on the IQ 
Panel

Real-time visibility 
inside and outside 
the home

Easily select desired 
video feed with a 
single touch

View Alarm.com 
cameras on the IQ 
Panel or IQ Remote 
with excellent 
resolution



IQ Hardwire PowerG

Great for new 
construction or 
existing systems

Back-up battery 
with power outage 
recovery

Supports 18 
conventional 2-wire 
smoke detectors

Encrypt and 
connect up to 8 
hardwired zones 
wirelessly



IQ Remote

7” HD Touchscreen 
that mirrors the IQ 
Panel

Stream cameras live 
on the panel’s 
screen

Built-In panel 
camera takes 
disarm photos

Pair up to 3 with 
the IQ Panel’s 
access point or 

Wi-Fi network



PowerG Sensors

SECURITY

Large Enclosure

QS7134-840

Small Enclosure

QS7133-840

IQ HARDWIRE PowerG

PG9WLSHW8

HARDWIRE SOLUTIONS SECONDARY TABLETS

QW9104-840

LCD 2-Way Wire-
Free Keypad


WS9LCD-WF9

Outdoor Siren

PG9911

Glass Break 
Detector

PG9922

Door/Window with 
AUX Input


PG9309

Outdoor Door/Window

PG9312

Door/Window Contact 
w/Aux Input


PG9945

Recessed Contact

PG9307

Dual Technology (PIR & 
MW) Motion Detector


PG9984P

Digital Pet-Immune PIR 
Motion Detector


PG9914

Mirror Optic PIR

Motion Detector


PG9974P

360 Ceiling-mount 

PIR Detector


PG9862

Curtain PIR 

Motion Detector


PG9924

PIR Motion Detector 
w/ Integrated Camera


PG9934

Outdoor PIR Motion w/ 
Integrated Camera 


PG9944

Shock Detector

PG9935

Door/Window contact 
in white or brown


PGx303

2-Button Key

PG9949

4-Button Key

PG9929

Indoor Siren

PG9901

Repeater

PG9920

LIFESAFETY

Smoke & Heat Detector

PG9936

CO Detector

PG9933

Temperature Detector

PG9905

Flood Detector

PG9985

Panic Key

PG9938

IQ Panel 4



Z-Wave Devices

Lights Locks Thermostats

Dimmer Outlet Smart Plug Siren

Water Valve


